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Please remember that you MUST be here  

at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your child. 
There is no afternoon supervision provided. If 
you are going to be late regularly you should 
enrol your child in Camp Australia, our after-
school care. If there is an emergency and you 
will be unavoidably late, please ring the school 
before 2.30pm and inform the office staff.  
 
 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
Monday 5th   Bardia’s Got Talent (BGT) auditions 
  K, Years 1 & 2 
Tuesday 6th  Kinder Orientation 9:00-11:00am 
Thursday 8th   Line of coins 
Monday 12th  BGT auditions Years 3 & 4 
Thursday 15th   Remembrance Day 
Thursday 15th  Assembly 2:00pm ALL WELCOME! 
Monday 19th   BGT auditions Years 5 & 6 
Tuesday 20th   Captains’ speeches for 2019 
Tuesday 27th   Zone presentation night 
 

Wednesday 28th  Friends of Bardia Night  
  6pm to 7pm ALL WELCOME! 
    
DECEMBER 
Tuesday 4th  Bardia’s Got Talent 
Thursday 6th   Presentation Day  
Tuesday 11th Year 6 Farewell 
Tuesday 18th   Student reports sent home 
Wednesday 19th  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 
 
JANUARY 2019 – First day of school for Years 1 to 6 

is Wednesday 30th  
 

 
Please note that children have been arriving at 

school long before 8.30am.  
Supervision is only provided from 8.30am. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

  Message from the Principal 
 

 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community, 
 

 

BIG changes coming in 2019 to the way we 
communicate with you! We all know as busy 
parents how confusing it is to keep track of school 
activities such as excursions, to make payments on 
time, to provide permission slips, to let the school 
know why your children were away, to make 
changes to your child’s pick-up arrangements etc., 
etc., etc.  
 

BUZZY is coming! This new FREE app, being 
developed here at Bardia PS as a Department of 
Education / private company initiative, may 
eventually be offered to all schools in NSW. It is as 
simple as opening the app on your phone, clicking a 
few buttons and presto! No need to come to our 
Admin office. No need to find the permission slip at 
the bottom of your child’s bag stuck to a squashed 
apple. 
 

In 2019 the Buzzy App will allow Bardia PS to go 
paperless. Not only will this save us a lot of money 
which can be spent on your child’s education, it will 
help save the environment. 
 

Please come along to the Friends of Bardia Night 
(Wednesday 28th November 6pm to 7pm) and see 
the Buzzy App demonstration. I guarantee every 
parent is going to love it! WE MAY HAVE IT READY 
FOR YOU TO USE ON THE NIGHT! 
 

The school disco was a great success! The children 
had a wonderful time (as did many of the adults!). 
A big thank you goes to the organiser, Miss Kinder, 
her valued helper Miss Morgan and Miss 
Gavrielatos who acted with Miss Kinder as DJ. A 
huge thank you should also go to the teachers who 
supervised. For many of us it was a 12-hour day. I 
don’t know of too many professions where the 
workers do 4 to 5 hours unpaid overtime. Why do 
they do it? Dedicated teachers are the backbone of 
our society. 
 
  

 

   

 

  

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

Term 4 – Week 4 – 2018 
 
 



 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hayden and Lucas Wilson were very successful, winning two awards each in the Macarthur Nature Photography 
competition. Results were announced at the Awards night last week 25 October 2018. 
 
Hayden was the Overall Primary School Winner (across all categories) with the prize being a school’s package for 
Bardia P.S! Hayden also won 1st place in the Fauna category (primary) for his image 'Brush Turkey, Brush Turkey 
what do you see?'. 
 
Lucas came second with his image 'The Mountain of Spring Trees' in the Waterways (primary) category. His vivid 
second image ' A crowd of pink flowers' (Flora) was one of the few highly commended photos across all entries 
eligible for the People's Choice Awards. 
 
It was a great honour for the boys to win their awards as over 400 images were submitted and the calibre of 
photos including in the primary school category were amazing! 

 

Brookes Canteen  

Thank you to Brooke who did an amazing presentation at our 

Kindy Orientation program.  

To see Brooke’s menu and how to order online see further in 

this newsletter. 

  

 



Lost Property 

 

We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost clothing 
that does not have their name on it but you feel you 
would recognise it, please go through the lost property 
(located in the canteen).  
 

All lost property items that are not collected 
by the 30th of November will go to charity!   
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjHgdfy8rveAhXDfysKHcJiAiYQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/lost%2Bproperty&psig=AOvVaw2vdERmbaS0d_U8PuRYhZtr&ust=1541460621667583


 

 

Library News 
 
Library lunch times are always busy. The students love to visit the library to draw, colour in, play games and 
read.  
 
Parent Helpers in Library 
With the coming move to our new school and library, there are plenty of jobs to be done in the library. If you are 
able to spare some time to help out, please speak with the office or drop in and see me.  
 

Remembrance Day 
Sunday, 11 November 2018 marks the 100th anniversary of the Armistice which ended the 
First World War (1914–18). 
One hundred years ago, on 11 November 1918, the guns of the Western Front fell silent 
after four years of continuous warfare.  
In the four years of the war more than 330,000 Australians had served overseas, and more 
than 60,000 of them had died. The social effects of these losses cast a long shadow over 
the postwar decades. 

Each year on this day Australians observe one minute’s silence at 11am, in memory of those who died or 
suffered in all wars and armed conflicts. 
Four Year 6 students along with Mrs. Morgan will attend the Campbelltown Council Remembrance Day 
Commemoration Service on Friday 9th November to represent our school community. 
Our school will hold a special assembly on Thursday 15th November at 2pm. Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarian  
Happy Reading  

 
 

 

 

 

School Student Transport Scheme 
 

From 2019 students, schools and operators will be directed to digital versions of brochures. These are available 

online through the links provided below.  

School Opal card brochure:  

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/assets/documents/OPAL022_3-New_School_Digital-WCAG.PDF 

If students need to update their information or re-apply, they should go online to 
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails 

Applications need to be submitted before 31 December 2018 to ensure student entitlements are updated and 
their current entitlement/card is not cancelled. If their application is submitted after 31 December 2018, the 
system will automatically cancel a card and a new one will need to be issued. 

Students in the Opal network applying for a SSTS or Term Bus Pass entitlement for the first time will receive 
their card at their nominated postal address. Cards will be mailed out during December 2018 and January 2019. 

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjKsdXd-pjeAhXHqY8KHT1MAhYQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.961.com.au/entertainment/the-feed/how-you-can-cheat-the-opal-card-system&psig=AOvVaw1EcPZczX95P8kBcWIf20vL&ust=1540260227523526


 

Annual Presentation Night 
  

  
 

The Fields is proud to celebrate the achievements of their students in 

sport at the Annual Presentation Night. 

Students who have represented the  

Fields Zone at Area Carnivals,  

in individual sports or as part of a team, will be recognised and 

presented with certificates on the night. 

Winning Gala Day teams will also receive certificates and their 

perpetual trophy. 

 

When: Tuesday 27 November 2018 

 

Where: Ingleburn High School  

6.00pm doors open for 6.30pm start 

 

Cost: $5.00 per ticket (for adults only) –  

maximum two tickets per family 

 

 
Tickets will be evenly distributed between schools. A waiting list will be available after 

your school’s allocation has been exhausted.  

 
See your school sports co-ordinator for tickets by Friday 23rd November 2018.  

All students must wear full school uniform. 



 

 

 

  

Don’t forget to bring your hat 
and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with 
your child’s unique initials.  
We retain a register of all 
records so we can return any 
lost items to the students. 

 

CRAFT SESSIONS 

 

We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 

you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 

knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All donations welcome. 

We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 

has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 

students should bring in their weekly 

deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

The Bardia Public School uniform 
is now stocked in the retail shop 
Skool Uniforms Pty Ltd in 
Ingleburn.  The shop hours are 
9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 
and 10am to 2pm Saturday.  They 
will also be continuing the service 
at the school site on Monday 
mornings from 8.30am to 9.30am.   

 

 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

       LOST  

PROPERTY 
 

 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but you 
feel you would recognise it, please go through the lost 
property (located in the canteen).   
 

 



  



 

  

 

 



 

  

UnitingCare Burnside 
 

Christmas Giving Tree 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, the staff and students have decided to once again support UnitingCare Burnside’s Christmas 

Giving Tree. Last year, our school donated many gifts to brighten the Christmas of many disadvantaged 

families in the local community. 

 

UnitingCare Burnside works directly with families in need in the Macarthur area. Their Brighter Futures 

program targets families experiencing problems that impact on their ability to care for their children. 

UnitingCare currently have over 180 children who need our help to ensure they receive a Christmas gift this 

year. 

 

If you would like to support one of these families in need, we are now taking donations of new toys and gifts 

for girls and boys up to age 13. The gifts do not need to be expensive but they must be new. All gifts 

collected will go directly to targeted families working with UnitingCare in our local area. 

 

Once you have purchased your gift, please place it in a gift bag or leave it unwrapped, and attach the gift tag 

to the present indicating the age group it is suitable for. Students can then place the present under the 

Christmas tree located in the office. Extra gift tags are also available at the office. 

Some suggested gift ideas include: toys, games, colouring in and reading books, sporting equipment, 

puzzles, art and craft supplies. 

 

Please place all gifts under the Christmas tree by Thursday 6th December to enable them to be collected by 

UnitingCare and distributed before Christmas. 

 

UnitingCare are also collecting small food hampers and tins of food for families to help them through the 

Christmas holidays. If you would like to donate food items, please send them into the office as well. Please 

ensure all food items have a long expiry date. 

 

Thank you for your support of this worthy charity and in helping to bring the Christmas spirit to needy 

children in the Macarthur district. 

 

Miss Lewis   

Assistant Principal 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 



  

 
     Children’s Week 

Children’s Week is a national celebration of children’s rights, talents and citizenship held on the 

fourth Wednesday of October in Australia to coincide with Universal Children’s Day. Each year 

the theme of Children’s Week highlights a particular Children’s Right. 

2018 Theme: Article 12 of the United National Convention on the Rights of the Child 

states that; “Children have the right to have a say in matters that affect them, and for 

adults to listen and take it seriously.” 

       Tips to Parents and Caregivers for Talking to Children About Personal Safety 

 Help Children identify trusted adults (both within the family and outside) they can 

talk to, if they are worried, upset, or don’t feel safe. Create a list together. Make 

sure the trusted adults know they are on your child’s list. 

 Remind children that they can talk to you or a trusted adult about anything, no 

matter how big or small their worry might be. 

 Talk to children about how they know when they feel safe or unsafe. Help them to 

listen to their early warning signs (how their body feels), and to trust their feelings 

and instincts. 

 Use everyday activities (such as preparing meals and snacks, going for walks, 

playing, shopping) as opportunities for conversations. If children are used to 

having lots of communication, it can make it easier to talk when big or tricky 

issues come up. 

 Be open to talking about all kinds of feelings, including anger, joy, frustration, fear 

and anxiety. This helps children to develop a ‘feelings vocabulary’. 

 Show children that you can respond sensitively to negative emotions as well as 

positive one when they express their anger, embarrassment, sadness or fear. 

 Don’t rush into problem-solving. Your child might just want you to listen, and to 

know what their feelings and point of view matter to someone. 
Source: http://www.napcan.org.au 

At Camp Australia, every child has the right to be listened to, we take their opinions seriously, 

and their safety is our number one priority. 

Program Details 

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit  

www.campaustralia.com.au 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bambi Kindergarten has secured a 10 year lease with the option to extend for a further 5 years 
(totalling 15 years) with the Salvation Army.  

Bambi will remain a Community Based Not-for-Profit preschool and will operate as a stand-alone 
preschool.   

Our new location will be at 1 Mountain Ash Road, Macquarie Fields and will be a shared facility with 
other organisations.   

Bambi will be at its current location 1 Arthur Allen Drive, Bardia until the conclusion of April 2019.  

From Term 2, 2019 we intend on opening the new preschool premises at the new location.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

         NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The school is a member of the Amart All Sports Community Kickbacks 

Program.  Customers of Amart All Sports can elect Bardia Public School to 

receive credits against purchases made. 

 

You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart Loyalty Program 

and nominate Bardia Public School as your “Relevant Participating Club or 

School”. 

 

You will receive a loyalty program card which must be swiped or selected 

when purchasing goods in store or on-line in order for the school to accrue 

credits.  Once the school’s credits reach $2000 (ex GST) within a 12 month 

period the school will receive a 5% store credit ($100). 

 

This is a convenient way for the school to acquire sporting equipment for 

the benefit of all our students. 

 

Bardia Public School 

Initiated by Bardia Public School P & C Association 


